

Name:

Personal and Contact Information

Town of Granby 2026 Plan of Conservation and Development Committee Application Form

Under Connecticut General Statutes §8-23, at least once every ten years municipalities must prepare and adopt a Plan of Conservation and Development (POCD). Granby's last POCD was adopted in 2016, therefore an updated POCD must be adopted by 2026. The current POCD is available on the Community Development's webpage under 'Documents' here https://www.granby-ct.gov/DocumentCenter/View/143/Plan-of-Conservation-and-Development-PDF.

To oversee the 2026 POCD update, the Planning and Zoning Commission is establishing a POCD Committee. The Committee will be composed of representatives from the Planning and Zoning Commission, Agricultural Commission, Board of Selectmen, Board of Finance, Conservation Commission, Development Commission, and Granby residents. The Committee will meet the fourth Tuesday of the month at 7 PM, with the first meeting scheduled for September 23rd. In addition to monthly Committee meetings, it is anticipated that there will be public workshops that may require Committee attendance.

Address:			
Phone Number:	(circle one): Home Work Cell		
Email:	(circle one): Personal Work		
Years as a Granby town resident:			
Political Party Affiliation (circle one):	Democrat Republican Unaffiliated		
Experience Information			
1. Have you ever held an elected or appointed position or office in Granby or another municipality? If yes, please specify any previous Board(s), Committee(s), or Commission(s), including dates, and your involvement.			

2. Outline your skills, experience(s), and specialized knowledge that supports the application to this Committee.		
Transportation:		
Open Space and Recreation:		
open space and recreation.		
Housing:		
Environment:		
Commercial and Industrial Development:		
Historic Resources:		
Agriculture:		

Jtilities:	
Other:	
3. What are your reasons for seeking appointment to this Committee?	

Thank you for applying to this Committee!

Please return the completed application by June 23rd to:

Abby Kenyon, Director of Community Development Granby Town Hall 15 North Granby Road Granby, CT 06035 akenyon@granby-ct.gov

It is anticipated that the Planning and Zoning Commission will be reviewing applications and selecting Committee members in July.